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Clarification and Update to Submission Requirements 
 
Please note the following clarification to Addendum 2, issued May 15, 2025: 
All proposers are required to acknowledge receipt of each issued Addendum within the cover 
letter of their RFP submission. This acknowledgement must be clearly presented in the following 
format: 
 
 
Addendum Number Name of Authorized Party Role Date 

 
 
Failure to include this acknowledgment may result in disqualification from further consideration. 
 
The City of Cleveland reserves the right to issue additional addenda, modify the solicitation 
schedule, or make other changes to the procurement process as deemed necessary and in the 
best interest of the project. 
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